INTERNATIONAL INDIAN SCHOOL BURAIDAH

Ref: CIR/IISB/PAR/09/2022-23 8" May 2022
Dear Parents,

Kindly be informed to note the following points about your wards:

1. Please send your ward in neat and proper uniform.

2. Please instruct your wards not to carry any mobile phones to school as the same will not be
allowed in the class room. However, in case of any emergency (with a letter from parent), the
student may bring the mobile and hand over to the class teacher in the 1* period and take it
back at the time of dispersal.

3. Allthe tests and exams from this academic year 2022-23 will be conducted offline only. Hence,
you are requested to send your wards regularly to the school as a minimum of 75%
attendance is required to attend final exam.

Please ignore this if you are already following the above points. Your co-operation in th@mgard is

solicited. Py W Y
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